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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Clare Thomas <clare.thomas@citizensadvicerutland.org.uk>
Sent: 29 October 2024 13:58
To: Clare Thomas
Subject: Citizens Advice Rutland AGM and 50 Years Celebration

Re: Annual General Meeting of Citizens Advice Rutland 
 
We would be delighted if you were able to join us for our Annual General Meeting at Victoria Hall, 
38 High Street, Oakham. LE15 6AH at 5.30pm on Thursday 28th November 2024. 
 
In addition to AGM business, we will be celebrating 50 years of Citizens Advice Rutland and we 
invite you to hear an overview of our service for 2023/24 and an update on our current financial 
position.   
 
We are delighted that Gillian Cooper (Interim Executive Director of Partnerships and Advocacy) 
from Citizens Advice Head Office will join us to give a presentation. 
 
Additionally, there will be an opportunity to mingle with and talk to Citizens Advice Staff, 
Volunteers and Trustees about their experiences of the service and enjoy a celebratory drink and 
cake.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 28th November. 
 
Please let us know if you are able to come by emailing Clare Thomas at 
clare.thomas@citizensadvicerutland.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Emma Jefferson 
Chief Executive Officer 
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